
Dear Co-Chairs Holvey, 
 
As a business owner, I am writing today to share the impacts the current COVID-19 health crisis is having 
on my business, my employees and my family.  
 
These are hard times for all of us. I encourage you to support our business community as we deal with 
the astonishing economic disruption that has accompanied this health crisis. 
 
My job for this week was cancelled due to the stocks plummeting and the investor not wanting to build 
anymore homes at this time.  
 
Mills are also not buying any more lumber and my off-road jobs have also cancelled because of it.  
 
Currently I am self quarantined because I was at a doctors office trying to refill an inhaler and a medical 
professional there was tested positive for Covid-19 in Albany OR.  
 
I have insurance renewal due next month, with a huge cash down payment. I do not have receivables 
coming in at this time and I am unaware on how to cover that down payment. If I have a lapse in 
insurance, it will go from bad to worse.  
 
Thank you 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angelita Sanchez 
PO Box 142 
Tangent, OR 97389 
arnrc.inc@gmail.com 
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